
 

 

MEMO 
TO: Finance Committee 

FROM: Fire Chief  

DATE: November 27, 2023 

RE: Review & Approve Fire EMS Contract with the Watertown Rural 
Fire Department representing the Town of Emmet, Town of 
Milford, Town of Shields, and Town of Watertown. 

 
 
The Watertown Fire Department currently provides Fire & Emergency Medical Services (EMS) 
to surrounding areas. In 2023 we provided Fire & EMS service to the Watertown Rural Fire 
Department primary service area. The attached successor agreement increases the contract 
amount the City of Watertown charges the Watertown Rural Fire Department representing the 
Town of Emmet, Town of Milford, Town of Shields, and Town of Watertown for this service by 
$32,835.09 to a total of $ 262,372.11  
 
 


	MEMO

